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THE ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
Parish Mass Book Vol 2 Year C p186f - Sunday 14 August 2022 

  

MASSES DURING THE WEEK Readings and Mass texts visit www.universalis.com 
 Sunday 
14 Aug 

9.30 am  
THE ASSUMPTION OF THE 

BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 
Missa pro populo 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Monday 
15 Aug 

Private 
Mass 

Weekday in Ordinary Time   

Tuesday 
16 Aug 

 Weekday in Ordinary Time   

Wednesday 
17 Aug 

12.00 
noon 

Weekday in Ordinary Time - 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Thursday 
18 Aug 

 Weekday in Ordinary Time   

Friday 
19 Aug 

 St John Eudes   

Saturday 
20 Aug 

10.00am 
St Bernard, Abbot and 
Doctor of the Church 

- 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

Sunday 
21 Aug 

9.30 am  
TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Missa pro populo 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

 
 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 
MGR WILLIAM STEELE it is with great sadness to inform you of the death of Mgr William 
Steele who died in St James’ Hospital yesterday afternoon (03 July). Please pray for the 
repose of Fr Billy’s soul and for his family and friends at this time. Eternal rest grant unto 
him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him. May he rest in peace. Amen. 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/


 

 

 

FATHER JOHN We are organising a memorial stone to be sited at the front of the church 
alongside Fr Peter and Nigel, this may take some time. Also, Sean has sourced a gingko 
peace tree that has seeded from one in Hiroshima, a student in Norwich has done a lovely 
film, which is really worth watching. It shows what plans they have with planting the trees.  
The link https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DH47LwySX0Q 
 

UNIVERSE CATHOLIC WEEKLY is thrilled to announce a new online newspaper with the full 
support of His Eminence Cardinal Vincent Nichols. Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE trial 
supply by calling Michelle on 0743 661 7650  
 

MUSIC FOR AUGUST There will be an ‘interregnum’ during August due to the circumstances 
we find ourselves in, commencing again in September. July is mostly covered, there may be 
one Sunday where we are without music at Mass. We still need more people willing to lead 
music at Mass, please consider this invitation, contact Paul Newman. 
 

THIS WEEK IN THE CENTRE  
Monday 15 August 3pm to 6pm Calder Food Support 
Tuesday 16 August 4pm to 6pm Mytholmroyd Station Partnership  
 

Also Monday 15 August from 10am if anyone has any time, we would like to tidy some of 
the upstairs area. The kitchen area and some of the cupboards have unnecessary clutter 
and could do with a ‘spring’ clean. Everyone welcome. 
 

DIOCESAN EDUCATION DEPARTMENT VACANCIES:  
Deputy Director for Education - Full-time, Permanent, Salary £55k - £70k dependent upon 
skills, experience and expertise. Start: January 2023 or earlier if possible. Closing Date: 
12pm Monday 19 September 2022. Interviews: Tuesday 27 September 2022.  
 
Coordinator for Catechesis & Catholic Faith Formation - Permanent, Salary £25k - £35k per 
annum dependent upon experience. Closing Date: 12pm Friday 9th September 2022. 
Interviews: Wednesday 21st September 2022.  
For an informal and totally confidential discussion about these roles before making an 
application, please contact the Director of Education, Mr Kieron Flood on 07860773400 or 
Canon Tim Swinglehurst on 0113 261 8040. Recruitment packs & application forms are 
available by emailing: evangelisation.admin@dioceseofleeds.org.uk  
 
MASS TO REMEMBER FR DAVID SMITH Leeds Trinity University is holding a Mass in 
remembrance of former Chaplain, Fr David Smith on Saturday 10 September at 12noon. 
Initially planned for 2020, as it marked 25 years since his death, it sadly had to be 
postponed due to lockdown. Refreshment available afterwards - please book your free 
place here: www.leedstrinity.ac.uk/events/mass-to-remember-fr-david-smith-1.php  
 
LEEDS CATHEDRAL has begun fundraising to restore the Bentley Pulpit, which formed part 
of its artistic heritage for over a hundred years until 2005, and at the same time to make 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DH47LwySX0Q


 

 

this project a memorial to the late Mgr. Canon Peter McGuire, Cathedral Dean from 1981 
until 2003. For more details follow this link www.justgiving.com/campaign/heritage2022  
 
 
 

  
In September & October this year, the relics of St Bernadette will journey in pilgrimage to 
England, Scotland & Wales for the first time. They will be in Leeds Cathedral from 6.30pm 
on Monday 03 October till 5.00pm on Tuesday 04 October.  
More will be announced in due course, but for details about the tour see: 
www.stbernadette.org.uk 
 

THE MAYOR OF HEBDEN ROYD TOWN COUNCIL, Councillor Jane Hoyle will be holding her 
Civic Service in the autumn. The service is an opportunity to bring together the community 
in a spirit of thanksgiving and commitment to ongoing public service. A collection will also 
be made for the Mayors Charity, Calder Valley Search and Rescue. The service will be held 
at St Michael’s Church, Mytholmroyd, HX7 5DU at 2pm on Sunday 9 October. Following the 
service, a delicious afternoon tea will be served in the church hall. 
 

THE LUNCHEON CLUB will reopen on Wednesday 24 August.  
 

HALIFAX FOOD BANK is still providing food to 200 people each week, please help if you can. 
 

FLOWER ROTA  14 August Liz Bavidge, 21 August Nick Burchnall,  
28 August Barbara Bottomley.    
 

TUESDAY PRAYER ZOOM ROTA if you would like to lead a session, please email 
jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com  
Aug. 02 Summer Break - Restart on September 6   Anne and Mike Plunkett 
Please swap with someone else if you find you are unavailable on the date suggested. 
 

FOOTSTEPS will restart on Sunday 4 September.  
 

PARISH GIVING If you wish to set up a standing order account details: 
Good Shepherd Mytholmroyd - Sort Code  40-27-15 and the Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for your continued support it is very much appreciated.  

mailto:jeanmarsh48@btinternet.com

